August 29, 2023

Dear Susan Swartz,

I am writing to inform you that I am resigning from my position of Middle School Assistant Principal effective on or before September 29, 2023. I am grateful for the time I have spent at the Scotia Glenville Central School District. Over the past 16 years I have had the pleasure of developing many meaningful relationships with students, families, colleagues, Board of Education Members, and the Greater Scotia-Glenville Community. Scotia Glenville Central School District was not just a place I reported to each day, it was my second home. I want to personally thank you for your guidance, support, leadership, and amazing experience you provided me as a teacher, an intern, and an administrator at the Scotia-Glenville Central School District. This has truly been an incredible journey both personally and professionally and for that the Scotia-Glenville Central School District will always have a special place deep within my heart.

Sincerely,

Christine Nofri

Forever a Tartan